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      NEWSLETTER               

13.3.24 

 

7.3.24 

 

21.3.24 

 

28.4.24 

8.30-10.00am 

 

 

 

2.45—4.00pm 

 

8.00am 

With Me In Mind Drop-

in 

World Book Day 

 

Big Spring Clean—

Family Litter Pick 

 

Easter Walking Bus 

Year Three have enjoyed being out and about this week to 
support their new topic ‘Discover Doncaster’. They walked 
around the local area to look at how the land is used and how 
it has been developed over time. The last Ordnance Survey 
map was published in 2015 so is missing many new develop-
ments around the local area. They noted on their maps what 
they saw so that they can create an updated and accurate 
map of the Lakeside area.  We can’t wait to see what you cre-
ate Year Three, well done! 

We are all looking forward to celebrating World Book Day next 
week and we can’t wait to see your creations. There are some 
great prizes on offer so I do hope lots of you join in by creating 
your own paper plate/ toilet roll tube characters.  Good Luck 
everyone! 

Mr Bullock 

Every week we host… 

 Adult learning Maths & English 

 ESOL 

 BOSS Nurturing Programme 

 Community Yoga 

 

Next week we will also host… 

 Inner Sunshine—Welcome Space 
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       ATTENDANCE 
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   REMINDERS 

 

100% 

98% 

96% 

95% 

94% 

90% 

80% 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red  Quorn Dippers Beef Burger  Roast Gammon  Chicken Curry Fish & Chips 

Green Cheese Triangles  Vegetarian Burger  Vegetable Pie  Vegetarian Chilli 
Vegetable    
Fingers  

Blue  
Jacket Potato with 
Beans 

Egg Mayo        
Sandwich  

Cheese Sandwich  
Tuna Mayo 
Sandwich  

Jacket Potato 
with Cheese  

Bread Available Daily - Fruit Available Everyday 

 If your child is absent please report 

this to school via email, phone or the 

Parent Hub app by 9.00am. Please 

contact Mrs Stringer if you would like 

to discuss your child’s attendance. 

 Parents are kindly reminded that they 

are not permitted to use the staff car-

park for the drop-off, pick-up of their 

children, unless a prior arrangement 

has been agreed.  

   Safeguarding Spotlight 

It has been brought to our attention that 

some children and adults are walking/ 

riding down the center of the road on 

the way into and out of school. Please 

encourage your children to remain on 

the path in order to keep safe.  

 

 

 

 

 

   BRILLIANT BIRDS 

School Council News 

The School Council have been busy this week 

looking at ways to improve the school grounds. 

They are working with the gardening club to 

consider brightening up the environment with 

more planters around school. If you have any 

large plant pots/ planters you are able to 

donate, they would 

be very grateful. 

 

Class   

Year 1 Duck Rozy 

Year 1 Swan Omar 

Year 2 Cormorant Mahira  

Year 2 Kingfisher Dean 

Year 3 Mallard Lucia 

Year 3 Sandpiper Haleema 

Year 4 Avocet Syed  

Year 4 Teal Krzysztof 

Year 5 Coot Damla 

Year 5 Heron Paula 

Year 6 Crake  Spencer  

Year 6 Moorhen Joel  

Class % Champion 

Nursery Goslings 89.47% Evie 

Reception Cygnets 97.69% Jax 

Reception Ducklings 97.12% Naba 

The Nest 94.23% Maria  

Year 1 Duck 99.11% Karel 

Year 1 Swan 93.3% Maryam 

Year 2 Cormorant 95.83% Mariam 

Year 2 Kingfisher 83.48% Dennis 

Year 3 Mallard 95.54% Siaba 

Year 3 Sandpiper 88.39% Yasmin 

Year 4 Avocet 98.28% Zachary  

Year 4 Teal 90.18% Aminah 

Year 5 Coot 95.83% Daniel  

Year 5 Heron 92.59% Elisha 

Year 6 Crake  96.55% Anaya 

Year 6 Moorhen 93.75%  Elisha  

Whole School 93.98% - 
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       Moving On 
 

 

Mrs Veall is moving on this week to 

take up a new role as Strategic Project 

Lead.  

 

Mrs Veall has worked at Lakeside for 

ten years and will be greatly missed. 

We’d like to thank her for all she has 

done whilst working at Lakeside and 

wish her well in her new job.  
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  Out of School  

Achievements 

 

     World Book Day 
This year, World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March. Teachers and children have 
come together to create a range of fun, exciting activities to really show the passion 
for reading and books we have at Lakeside.  Children will be sent home with a paper 
plate by Friday 1st March to create their own paper plate character. Please return these to school on Thursday 7th 

March where they will be judged and prizes will be awarded on Friday 8th March. Alterna-
tively, children can create a toilet roll book character. We can’t wait to see all the chil-
dren’s amazing designs. 

Children across school will also look at the story Leaf by Sandra Dieckmann. They will com-
plete written work about the book in their English lessons and in the afternoon will com-
plete a focussed art lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

Carla has recently started piano lessons 

and is working towards entering compe-

titions and exams. Well Done Carla, we 

are very proud! 

 

 

 

 

 

Luca is extremely passionate about foot-

ball and recently won his second trophy 

for his skills and strong desire for contin-

uous development!  Well Done Luca, 

we are very proud! 

Sleep Clinic    

Does your child suffer sleep problems?  

Do you want to access support to help 

improve bedtime? 

On Wednesday 27th March at 8.30am 

we will be joined in the Community 

Hub by Stacey Fairclough a Sleep Prac-

titioner. She will be available to discuss 

strategies and offer support with any 

concerns you may have regarding your 

child’s sleep patterns.  

 

There is also a further opportunity to 

access a Sleep Workshop, detailed 

below; 
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